Public Comment
2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon

commentletters P ECEIVE ﬁ
9-25-16
From: Matthew Haskett <matthask@jicloud.com> SWRGE Clerk

Date: September 25, 2016 at 1:01:08 PM PDT

To: <Felicia.Marcus{@waterboards.ca.gov>, <Dorene.DAdamo@waterboards.ca.gov>,
<Tam.Doduc(@waterboards.ca.gov>, <Steven Moore@waterboards.ca.gov=>,
<Frances.SpiveyWeber{@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: Tuolumne flows

I am writing to oppose the proposed increase in flows on the Tuolumne River. As a resident of
Turlock, even though I consider myself an environmentalist, I don’t think the severe economic
damage that will occur from these reduced flows are justified by potential gains, especially when
such “gains” may not be substantiated by the best science. (My understanding is that research
shows that increasing water flows into the delta has done nothing to increase fish
populations.) In addition, the reduced flows would increase groundwater pumping which would
be extremely damaging to the environment.

Please reconsider this proposal.

-- Matthew Haskett
2561 Jubilee DR
Turlock, CA 95380-8432



